
Shroud Exhibit and Museum (SEAM) is forced to move or close operations by 

September 1, 2014. For 5 and-a-half years, White Sands Mall has generously 

donated 1900 square feet of prime facilities including all utilities to the Shroud 

Exhibit and Museum. Recent success has brought them many new paying 

tenants and they have been able to lease the space in which we have been 

operating since our opening. 

 

We are very thankful to the owners of White Sands Mall, and to the staff that 

manages and maintains the mall, for without this generous gift SEAM would not 

have come into existence. We congratulate them on their success and wish 

them every success in the future. 

 

So, now it is time to either start a new chapter for the exhibit and museum or 

end its operations. What happens is up to this community. Your help is needed 

if we are to continue. 

 

We have a very limited budget. We do not charge fees to enter the exhibit. 

Nobody is paid to work for SEAM. We are an all-volunteer organization in staff 

and management. Therefore we need a space that is rent-free and utility-free to 

the extent possible. The location should be in a commercial area where shopping 

or tourism is dominate and must be a place where children and staff are in a 

safe environment. 

 

SEAM is now world famous. Visitors come from Mexico and from neighboring 

states and communities for the sole purpose of visiting the museum. Some have 

come from other countries, including France and Panama Central America just to 

experience the Shroud of Turin through this unique exhibit. The exhibit clearly 

defines the role of New Mexico science and scientists in the history of the 

Shroud. It has been good for tourism and good for pride in our community of 

Alamogordo. On the Internet, over 60,000 visitors and 95 countries have spent 

time learning about all of this. Many hearts have been converted and souls have 

been set back onto right path. 

 

If there is any way you can help us, please contact us immediately. Thank you. 

Yours in Christ, Deacon Pete Schumacher; Phone: 415-5206; ShroudNM.com 

http://shroudnm.com/

